

Name:

Writing:

Class: S3...

Ngày làm bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....



WRITING PRACTICE

Write about your favorite movie.

Title	Main content	Character	Characteristic	Why I like it
Harry Potter The Lion King Frozen Snow White Doraemon Despicable me	magic journey magic love story friendship comedy	Harry Potter Simba Elsa Snow White Doraemon Minions	brave strong independent kind honest cute	adventure life lessons heartwarming happy ending interesting funny

Let's write!

My favourite movie is

The movie is about

My favourite character is

This character is and

I love this movie because



Con hãy vẽ tranh và viết tên phim trên khung.

Name:

Grammar:

Class: S3...

Reading:

Ngày giao bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

Mini Test:

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

StarLink
GLOBAL ENGLISH 3
WRITING PRACTICE

A. EXTRA VOCABULARY

No.	Word	Meaning	No.	Word	Meaning
1	predict (v)	dự đoán, tiên đoán	4	claim (v)	khẳng định, tuyên bố
2	spelling (n)	cách viết chính tả	5	divide (v)	chia, phân chia
3	receive (v)	nhận, nhận được	6	beg (v)	cầu xin, van xin

* **Note:** n = noun: danh từ; v = verb: động từ.

* Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ **1 ĐỒNG** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

I. Read and choose the correct answers. (Đọc và chọn đáp án đúng.)

0. you ever done that?

☒ A. Have

B. Has

C. Does

1. She has pears in her basket.

A. green two small

B. two small green

C. small green two

2. There are cookies on the table.

A. some

B. more than

C. less than

3. Have you ever read that book? - Yes, I

A. haven't

B. has

C. have

4. you ever the Eiffel Tower?

A. Has / visited

B. Have / visited

C. Has / visit

5. Has she ever tried sushi? -

A. Yes, she has.

B. No, she haven't.

C. Yes, she hasn't.

II. Write the suitable object pronouns: me, him, her, them.

(Viết đại từ tân ngữ phù hợp: me, him, her, them.)

0. This is a knife of **Nora**. Please give it to her.

1. This is **Tom's** book. Please give it to

2. Sarah lost **her** keys. Can you give to her?

3. I am looking for my phone. Can you give it to?

4. These are **my** dresses. I'll give to you.

5. **The** dogs are playing with their ball. Please give it to

III. Look at the picture and fill in the blanks using some/other/less than/more than.

(Nhìn tranh và điền vào chỗ trống với some/other/less than/more than.)

	0. I have <u>some</u> apples.		3. She has five pencils in her bag.
	1. I don't like pink and red. I want colors for my shoes.		4. There are cookies on the table.
	2. We have five books in the library.		5. They don't like bananas. They want fruits.

IV. Read and fill in blanks with NO MORE THAN 3 WORDS.

(Đọc và điền vào chỗ trống sử dụng KHÔNG NHIỀU HƠN 3 TỪ.)

Spelling and Codes in the past

Most people have trouble spelling. In fact, about 100 years ago, Andrew Carnegie tried to make changes in the English language. He correctly predicted that English would become the most important language in the world. So, his group wanted to make English easier to read and write, and created new spellings for 300 common words. The men believed that words should be spelled the way they sound. For example, surprise was spelled surprize, ghost became gost, and through became thru.

0. About 100 years ago, Andrew tried to change the English language.

1. He predicted that English would become _____ language.
2. Andrew's group wanted to _____ to read and write.
3. His group created new spellings for _____.
4. **Through** was spelled in the way it sounded and became _____.

V. Read and choose the correct answer. (Đọc và chọn câu trả lời đúng.)

King Solo and the True Owner

Once upon a time, in a peaceful kingdom, there was a wise and fair king named Solo. One day, two men came to him with a problem about a cow. The cow belonged to one man, but it sadly got lost on its way home and was caught by the other man. However, both of them argued and claimed that they were the real owners of the cow and had taken care of it from the start. They asked the King to be the judge and decide who was right and wrong.

0. *Who is Solo?*

- ☒ A. A wise and fair king B. A helpful neighbor C. A funny storyteller

1. **What did the two men argue about?**

- A. A piece of jewelry B. The owner of a cow C. Their favorite food

King Solo listened carefully to both men's arguments. He knew that one of them was lying. To find the truth, he came up with a plan. "Bring me a knife," King Solo said. "We shall divide the cow in two, and each of you shall receive half." One man agreed to this idea and wanted half of the cow. But the other man cried out in sadness and begged the king not to harm the cow.

2. **How did King Solo solve the problem?**

- A. He asked the villagers for help. B. He divided the cow in two. C. He chose one man randomly.

3. **How did the two men feel when the King suggested dividing the cow?**

- A. They both laughed and agreed. B. They both cried and disagreed. C. One man agreed, but the other disagreed.

Part 2

– 7 questions –

Look and read. Write **yes** or **no**.



Examples

A woman is buying some stamps.

.....yes.....

Three children are standing in front of the woman.

.....no.....

Questions

- 1 The girl is pulling the boy's hair.
- 2 Some sweets have fallen on the floor.
- 3 The mice have eaten all the chocolate.
- 4 The person who is posting a letter is wearing a hat.
- 5 The boy and the girl are whispering together.
- 6 The cat is watching the mice very carefully.
- 7 The monster is too short to take a book from the top shelf.

Part 3

– 5 questions –

Tom is talking to Helen about food. What does Helen say to Tom?

Read the conversation and choose the best answer. Write a letter (A–H) for each answer.

You do not need to use all the letters. There is one example.

Example

Tom: Hello, Helen. Oh! I'm so hungry.

Helen: F

Questions

1 **Tom:** I didn't! What's your favourite food, Helen?

Helen:

2 **Tom:** Mine's pasta. Who cooks your lunch?

Helen:

3 **Tom:** Do you like cooking sometimes?

Helen:

4 **Tom:** Yes, that's fun. When did you start cooking?

Helen:

5 **Tom:** What time do you have your lunch?

Helen:

Tom: Me too. See you later.



- A My dad grew vegetables in our garden.
- B It's cheese! Cheese on pizza and cheese on bread.
- C I was about seven. It's difficult to remember.
- D No, it isn't the same time as yours.
- E My sister. She likes doing that.
- F Are you? I'm not. I had a big breakfast! **(Example)**
- G Yes, but I only like making easy things.
- H At about midday usually.